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Comments: Non-Wilderness climbing management policy should maintain opportunities for new anchors unless

and until analyses determine climbing should be restricted to protect cultural and natural resources.  Climbers

themselves should continue to manage their fixed anchors, not the NPS or the Forest Service.  These agencies

have more important work to be doing than micro-managing rock climbing anchors.  


